
Storm Water Board 
Work Session 
March 12, 2013 

 
The Storm Water Board for the Town of Cedar Lake held its work session on March 12, 
2013.  The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m.  Members present were: 
Joe Trtan and Norman Stick.  Staff present was: James Cornett of Public Works. Also in 
attendance was Mark Kaiser, Engineer, Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Ltd (CBBEL). 
 

I. Public Comment: None 
  

II. Written Communication: None 
 
III. Business Items: 

A. Parrish Fields; drainage concerns.  Topographical maps and prints were discussed and 
reviewed.   This project is ready to move forward and will be voted on at the next public 
meeting. 
 

B. 129th Avenue drainage concerns.  No update. 
 

C. Sleepy Hollow Ditch; drainage concerns.  No update.   
 

D. 7000 Block of W. 138th Avenue; drainage concerns.  No update. 
 

E. Wicker Meadows Subdivision; drainage concerns.  Topographical maps and prints were 
discussed and reviewed.   This project is ready to move forward and will be voted on at 
the next public meeting. 
 

F. Public Works Projects.  No update.  
 
IV. Final Public Comment: None 
 
V. Board Comment:  None 
 

Adjournment:  The Work Session ended at approximately 8:00 pm 
 

 
             
Glenn Sechen, Vice Chairman   Joe Trtan 
 
 
       ______________________________ 
Norman Stick, Chairman    Attest:  Jill Murr, Chief Deputy Clerk 
 
 


